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Letter from the Vice-President of the European 
Commission, Joaquin Almunia, to the European 
Ombudsman following the press release no. 23/2013 

Correspondence  - 20/12/2013 
Case 2521/2011/JF  - Opened on 09/02/2012  - Recommendation on 16/12/2013  - Decision 
on 28/07/2014  - Institution concerned European Commission ( Draft recommendation 
accepted by the institution )  | 


